March 10, 2022
Report on Town Office Lease
Our current lease agreement runs until September 30, 2022, with an option to extend that by one year with a three-month notice.
If we intend to extend it for more than a year we have to agree in writing ahead of time with ICN.
Should the Town decide to rent/purchase/renovate and existing property in the meantime, we have a time-line to look at options and make a decision.

